## SYNOD 2021-2023

## For a Synodal Church

## Communion/participation/mission

Next weekend, Feb. 26 & 27, we will be holding open forums after the Saturday evening & Sunday evening Masses in the Sacred Heart room. These times will be for you to come and share your faith story based on the questions you have seen in this column over the last few weeks. We have found that most of the stories we have listened to so far, have only taken about 2 to 5 minutes to tell, so this should not take a great deal of your time, but will be so important to the end result. Several Synod committee members will be available to listen to and record your story, which will be included in our Parish's final report to our Bishop.

If you are not able to attend one of our forums, you can submit your story in the Synod box which will be on the Information table in the Gathering place or submit it online through the Parish website: sacredhearprescott.com. If using the website, please click CONTACT found on the upper left side of the main page. Use "general inquiry" on the "question" line and then write your story under message.